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education. 1 he need has mcreased with growing institu-
tional autonomy and the expansion of university
missions. According to the website,
www.oecd.org/edu/imhe, in several countries, this
development has been accompanied by the emergence
of guidelines for establishments, drawn up on the initia-
tive of governments or university organizations. Since
the start of the millennium, most countries have created
national or regional quality assurance systems and
prepared codes or principles that include institutional
governance.

Achieving quality in education has increasingly
become crucial in strategic improvement plans of
developing countries. While the concept of quality and
its priority indicators may differ from country to coun-
try, it is commonly considered as a determining factor

in facilitating the implementation of education for all
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